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April 28, 2004

Ulinois Pollution Control Board
James ft Thompson Center
100W. Randolph Suite I 1~500
Chicago, IL 60601

To The Members Of The Board,

I am writing you in regards to the United Disposal’s Transfer Station
r’.~-~p~nd~=~)q~‘~ .~‘- Ls~~d,~# ~

As a former resident of the neighborhood, l• ~naveseen the day to day
operation of these people who are trying to make a !Mng for
themselves and extended families, their employees. These people are
very helpful and generous to the people in our community.

In review of their request to supplement their permit I discovered a
letter from a former neighbor of mine who is a Kankakee County
employee, specifically an employee of our State’s Attorney Office who
criticizes United Disposal. Then again as my neighbor she
complained about everything. Her claims and accusations are
certainly fabricated.

I just want you to Know I support United Disposal 100%. Give them
+k~ir r~ri’y,4’I
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P.S. United has no Dobermans and never did.

Thank You,

C.W. Hawley


